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From: Owczarski, Jim

To: Elmer, Linda

Subject: FW: 1550 N. Prospect Ave.

Date: Thursday, March 31, 2016 4:08:31 PM
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FYI

Jim Oweczarski, CMC

City Clerk

(414)-286-2998
http://milwaukee.legistar.com

MILWAUKEE

From: Chris Houden [mailto:chrish@spmadison.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2016 4:02 PM

To: Hatala, Carlen

Cc: Owczarski, Jim; Miller, Thomas; Elizabeth Hummitzsch
Subject: 1550 N. Prospect Ave.

Dear Ms. Hatala:

As we continue to work with City staff on our proposed development at 1550 N. Prospect
Avenue in Milwaukee, the site of the Goll Mansion, we are writing to ask that you remove
the project from the agenda for the April 12 Historic Plan Commission meeting.

We will be in touch in the coming weeks to discuss the project with you and your colleagues.
Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions.

Thank you,

Chris Houden
Palisade Property Management

chrish@spmadison.com
608.271.8864
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